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Statement on Building Commission Action and Governor’s Capital  
Budget by Steve Breitlow, Business Manager, Plumbers Local 75 

 
Plumbers Local Union 75 supports Governor Tony Evers’ capital budget and encourages the 
State Building Commission’s bipartisan support.    
 
From vital improvements for our Veterans’ facilities and our university campuses, to our state 
parks, the Governor’s Capital Budget reinforces the priorities of all Wisconsinites.  
 
We thank the Governor for his bold vision for Wisconsin and ask the State Building Commission 
to follow suit by supporting these projects and the family supporting jobs they create.    
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